
Are	you	interested	in	making	a	difference	in	Wayne	County?	Would	you	like	to	be	able	to	meet	new	
people,	learn	some	great	skills,	and	make	some	money	at	the	same	time?	We	are	now	signing	people	up	
for	the	Wayne	County	2022	EMT	class	being	held	right	here	in	Bicknell.	You	will	need	to	sign	up	by	
November	19th,	2021.	Classes	will	start	January	7th	and	go	till	April	2nd,	every	Friday	night	from	6pm-
10pm	&	all	day	on	Saturday’s.	There	will	be	a	NREMT	Certification	completion	bonus,	as	well	as	a	two-
year	commitment	completion	bonus.	You	will	also	need	to	pass	a	background	check	&	a	drug	test.	If	
interested	in	signing	up	&	committing	to	being	an	EMT	for	Wayne	County,	please	call	or	email	Jeanie	
Webster	at	(cell)	435-690-0262	(email)	jeanie@wayne.utah.gov	or	Teresa	at	(office)	435-836-1308.	Feel	
free	to	like	and	share	and	tag,	anyone	that	might	be	interested!	

	

 

	


